
Joint Communique #3 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

September 16, 2021 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on September 16, 2021. 

The team members addressed: 
 

• Revisited two Memorandums of Understanding that were voted down by CSEA. The team 

addressed concerns and adjusted language to meet the needs of members. MOUs will be sent to 

610 for ratification. 

• Started discussions on Health and Welfare, the team added an additional date to continue 

discussions.  

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
September 29, 2021. 
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